AMERICAN
INTERPLEX

CORPORATION
LABORATORIES

July 23, 2018

Georgia Pacific Corporation
ATTN: Ms. Rachel Johnson
100 Supply Road

Drop Point 33

Crossett, AR 71635

Re: Analysis of Copper (Qutfall 001)
American Interplex Corporation Control No. 224941

Dear Ms. Johnson,

One (1) water sample identified as Outfall 001, collected on July 3, 2018, was submitted to
American Interplex Corporation on July 6, 2018, for analysis of Copper. The sample was
prepared for analysis and analyzed by EPA 200.8 (ICP-MS) with a result of 50 ug/L. The
sample was re-prepped, and re-analyzed for Copper by EPA 200.7 (ICP-AES) with a result of
12 ug/L. Additionally, the sample was re-prepped and re-analyzed for Copper by EPA 200.8
(ICP-MS), with a result of 12 ug/L. It is theorized that matrix interference and possibie
laboratory contamination ,caused the erroneous result of 50 ug/L from the original analysis
which was reported to Georgia Pacific Corporation.

If | can be of any further assistance with this matter, please feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,
AMERICAN INTERPLEX CORPORATION

K

Steve Bradford
Laboratory Director
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